
Siler, Diane 
From: Canally, Greg 
Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2010 1:02 PM 
To: Siler, Diane 
Subject: FW: Update on Stimulus Activities - New & Improved Website 
 
______________________________________________  
From:  Canally, Greg   
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 4:33 PM 
To: Leffingwell, Lee; Riley, Chris; Martinez, Mike [Council Member]; Shade, Randi; Morrison, Laura; 

Spelman, William; Cole, Sheryl 
Cc: Ott, Marc; Browder, Leslie; Siler, Diane; Curtis, Matt; Ballas, Marisa; Garza, Bobby; Bier, Marti; Rush, 

Barbara; McDonald, Stephanie; Gerbracht, Heidi 
Subject: Update on Stimulus Activities - New & Improved Website 
 
Mayor & Council Members - 
As we begin the new year, I wanted to share with you our re-vamped Stimulus Web Site which 
can be found at: 
http://www.ci.austin.tx.us/stimulus/ 
 
In addition to an updated tracking sheet (updated on Jan 20th, 2010), showing all the grants we 
have applied for and the status (Approved,Pending,Not Approved), we have also provided for a 
detailed description and status for each of the 11 approved grants. Both the tracking sheet and 
these project write-ups can be found under the 'Projects' tab 
(http://www.ci.austin.tx.us/stimulus/projects.htm) 
 
The site also contains a description of our monitoring and implementation oversight, as well as 
the City of Austin's effort in the Intergovernmental Stimulus Coordination Steering Committee. All 
prior memos and presentations are also available. 
 
Many of the grants funds we were awarded in 2009, are just starting to flow from the Federal 
Government. We expect that 2010 will be a year in which these funds will begin to be spent here 
in Austin, creating and retaining jobs throughout the community. 
 
We will strive to keep the Council updated on Stimulus activities, and will be updating the 
information on the website on a regular basis.  
 
If you have any comments on the website, or questions about Stimulus, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
And finally, I'd like to thank Diane Siler for all her effort in putting this website together. 
 
Thanks. 
Greg 
 
 


